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Dear Parents   
  
Welcome to The Blue Coat School. 
 
Thank you for your interest in Year 7 admissions to The Blue Coat School for September 2024. The 
Blue Coat School selects its students on the basis of an Entrance Test which will be held on the morning 
of Saturday 23rd September 2023 at The Blue Coat School.  
 
If you would like your child to sit the Entrance Test, you must complete and submit the online 
application form so that it is received by the School by 4.00pm on Friday 1st September 2023. Please 
pay careful attention to the application form. The Blue Coat School will acknowledge all applications. 
If you have not received an acknowledgement by 4.00pm on Friday 1st September 2023, please contact 
the School by telephone or email without delay.  
 
As part of the application process, all applicants will be able to download exemplar material to support 
your child’s preparation for the entrance test via a link when you have submitted your application 
form.  
 
Please read all of the information about The Blue Coat School’s admissions process included in the 
application pack before submitting your application. If you have any queries about the admissions 
process, please contact the School Office by email via admissions2024@bluecoatschool.org.uk.   
 
Please be aware that The Blue Coat School does not offer advice about the Entrance Test or opinions 
about the suitability of a child as a candidate.  
 
Thank you again for your interest in The Blue Coat School. We look forward to your application. 
    
With good wishes  

 
Ms S Yates 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 


